
 
 
 

A DDE NDUM NO. 0 1 
CITY OF FAIRHOPE 

  
Bid No. 005-19 Wood Pole Inspections and Inventory Services 

 
 

The following question was submitted by a potential bidder and the answer has been provided 
by the Electric Superintendent, Michael Allison. 
  
 
 
Question #1:   Is there a strict limit on bidding that requires a company to be in business 

for at least 10 years?  We haven't been in business for 10 years. 

 
 
Answer #1:   We will consider companies with less than 10 years in business, 

however references will be checked and verified for all bidders. 
 
 
 
 
Bidders are to sign and include signed Addendum No. 1 with submitted bid documents.  
 
 
 
Acknowledged: 

 
 
Company  

 
          By 

 
 
 
 
 
 
  
Purchasing Manager  
City of Fairhope  
Posted: 2-4-19 
 
 

 


